

Mill Lane Batley West Yorkshire WF17 6EG

Phone: 01924 477544 Text: 07864 116308 E-mail: office.milllane@kirkleeseducation.uk Website: www.mill-lane.org.uk

Head teacher: Miss C Barlow

18<sup>th</sup> April 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Eid al-Fitr 2023

The latest information we have is that Eid al-Fitr will fall on Friday or Saturday of this week – 21st or 22<sup>nd</sup> April 2023.

Children who celebrate Eid as part of their faith are entitled to take three days authorised leave for religious observation across both Eids in any school year. As celebrations are likely to be on Friday and the weekend we hope to see all children back in school on Monday 24<sup>th</sup> April.

If your child takes one day for Eid al-Fitr they will be entitled to take two days for Eid al-Adha which may fall at the end of June this year.

For all those families celebrating we wish you all Eid Mubarak!

Eid Mubarak!

Yours sincerely

(Krishine Bartow

C Barlow Head Teacher

Learning through hard work, friendship and fun.







